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06/05 – MAY DAY 
08/05 – Eagles Pioneer visit 
13/05 – Mental Health Awareness week 
23/05 – Robins visit to WMSP 
27/05 – HALF TERM 
03/06 – Pupils Return to school 
20/06 - Wrens & Robins Sports Morning 
26/06 – Sports Morning for rest of school 9.00am 
18/07 – Nursery Graduation 
18/07 – Eagles Leaving Assembly 2pm 
19/07 – Toy Day 
19/07 – End of Summer Term for Pupils 
22/07 – INSET Day 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Wrens 100% 
Robins 100% 

Starlings 94.23% 

Owls 96.43% 
Falcons 92.06% 

Eagles 95.65% 
Whole School 96.24% 

 Attendance Target 96% 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome back to the Summer Term, although this is a very short one.  I am so impressed with our new 

children in Wrens Nursery who have settled in so well already, what an excellent start for them! 

 

It has already been a busy week with a day Bell Boating on Monday for Falcons and Eagles classes.  The 

weather was perfect and the children (and staff!) had a super, but exhausting day.  Well done to the 

children for their excellent listening and for demonstrating our STARS value of ‘Safety’. 

 

Do take a note of the dates through the Summer Term, these are also updated on the school website.  Our 

Twitter feed, @wychbolds also has updates of events and photos of things happening in school. 

 

As always, please speak to me if you have any feedback or questions regarding your child’s experience 

at school. 

 

Mrs Howitt 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ATTENDANCE  

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

WANDS parenting course will be starting on Friday 10th 

May, if you have not already expressed an interest and 

would like to attend or know more, please see Mrs 

Hounsell. Thank you. 

 

Riversfest will take place on Wednesday 

10th July at the Kings School playing field in 

Worcester and is open to children in Years 

2-4. Tickets are available to purchase 

through ParentPay at a cost of £5 per 

person (under 16 siblings are free). 

Performances will take place from 5.00pm 

-7.00pm. 

RIVERSFEST 2019 

WANDS PARENTING COURSE 

 

Football Club starts Friday 3rd May and will run until Friday 

12th July. This will start at 3.30pm and finish at 4.30pm. Due 

to high numbers of interest, this club is now full so if you 

have not returned your slip we are unable to take any more 

children. Thank you. 

FOOTBALL CLUB PLEASE REMEMBER TO ORDER YOUR 

SCHOOL LUNCHES BY FRIDAY FOR NEXT 

WEEK AS THIS WILL BE CLOSED FOR 

ORDERING OVER THE BANK HOLIDAY 

WEEKEND.  



 

 

 

 

We would like to congratulate everyone who took part in the London Marathon on Sunday, especially to Jo 

Hounsell ran on behalf of the Mental Health Foundation, Sarah Clewer and Sarah Rooney who ran on behalf of 

Birmingham Children’s Hospital. Well done for completing this! 

LONDON MARATHON RUNNERS 


